
 

 There has been an increase in reports of counterfeit money being circulated throughout  
Wisconsin.  According to law enforcement reports, this money has been passed at both retail 
establishments and through private transactions (i.e. rummage sales).  Many times, these 
criminals will target businesses at peak times, hoping that the employee will not look closely 
at the currency. 
 
Below are some tips from the US Secret Service on how to detect counterfeit currency. 

  
If you would like further information on counterfeit currency detection, 

 please speak to your local crime prevention officer  
or  

visit the US Secret Service website  
www.secretservice.gov 

 

https://www.facebook.com/WCPPA-Wisconsin-Crime-Prevention-Practitioners-Association-158627219909/
http://www.wicrimeprevention.com/

